
At this special time of 
year, we’d like to 
extend our best 

wishes to our patrons, 
associates and friends
 for a meaningful and 

upbeat holiday season.

Thank You  for your 
support in 2013 and 

your continued
support in 2014.

From the Management 
Staff & Members of

Young Men’s Social Club.


